TOWN OF BAINBRIDGE

15 NORTH MAIN STREET

BAINBRIDGE, NY 13733

(607) 967 – 3781

                         Residents of the Town of Bainbridge are reminded that the Town has an ordinance which prohibits parking any type of vehicle on any Town of Bainbridge Highway if such vehicle constitutes an obstruction to traffic or hinders the work of any Town Highway Personnel. This is especially important during the winter months so that the snow plows can get through, from November 1st- April 15th.
       Notice is also given per New York State Law that plowing or blowing of snow or debris in any town road is illegal and that violators may be ticketed or fined if this occurs. Doing so may endanger the lives of drivers and plow drivers operating on town roads.
         Residents are reminded that they cannot push snow into the road or across any town road when cleaning out their driveways and mailboxes.
                   The Town Highway Superintendent is authorized to remove and store any vehicle in violation of this ordinance and the owner is liable for the cost of removal and storage.  The Town Highway Superintendent will make a onetime attempt to contact the owner(s), before removal or storage.   A copy of the “No Parking” ordinance is available at the Bainbridge Town Clerk’s office.
By Order of Gary Richman 

Highway Superintendent

Dated November 11, 2019
Aric McKown, Town Clerk

